
 

 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 914 
 

Asked on 31 August 2022 
 
 

MR A POWELL ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise the number of allegations of corrupt conduct or breaches of the Code of 
Conduct for the Queensland Public Service involving a departmental employee that were 
recorded in 2019–20, 2020–21 and 2021–22 (reported separately by year)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Glass House for the question. 
 
The Crime and Corruption Commission publishes data about allegations of corrupt conduct made 
against Queensland Government agencies, including the Department of Transport and Main 
Roads (TMR) online at www.ccc.qld.gov.au/corruption/corruption-allegations-data-dashboard.     
 
TMR reports on conduct and performance matters that are categorised as Category 2, 3(a) and 
3(b) of the Conduct and Performance Excellence case categorisation framework to the Public 
Service Commission (PSC), which publishes this data for Queensland Government agencies 
annually. This data is available online at www.forgov.qld.gov.au/human-resources/employee-
management-conduct-and-performance/conduct-and-performance/conduct-and-performance-data. 
I am further advised by the PSC that the 2021–22 data will be published by 30 September 2022.  
 
 
 
  


